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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

I want to thank Everyone who showed up for the parade this year! I would especially like to thank those who took their 

time and talents to help make things happen.  Whether you pulled the trailers, made decorations and signs for the floats, or 

helped cook and clean up… Your help was truly appreciated!  We still have some Labor Day shirts at the hall for anyone 

who is interested. 

 

There have been a few changes in the insurance benefits. Please make sure you are using the Highmark Blue Cross/Blue 

Shield insurance card that you should have received around the 1st of June. If you have not received it, please call the 4th 

District IBEW Health Fund and ask them to resend it. If you are utilizing the Member Assistance Program (MAP), LYRA 

HEALTH will be the resource. Please check the front page for new contact information and save the 4th District IBEW 

Health Fund Vender Partner Resource List included in this newsletter. The list is also on the home page of our website at 

https://ibew32.com. 

 

 Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


